
 

   

 

  

Notification of RSRB Review 

  

To: George Schwartz   

    

Re: RSRB00044983 

    

Study Title: Central Biochemistry Laboratory of the CKiD Consortium 

This letter is to acknowledge that the University of Rochester RSRB has reviewed the information 
provided and determined that the submission does not require RSRB review for the following reason: 

   Study does not qualify as human subjects research (45 CFR 46.102) 
   Research does not involve human subjects as defined in the federal regulations 

Human Subject - According to DHHS, a human subject is a living individual about whom an 

Investigator (whether professional or student) conducting research obtains either: data through 
intervention or interaction with the individual or identifiable private information.  These individuals 
could be patients, healthy volunteers, students, employees, and/or members of the community.  

At this time, it has been determined that ongoing RSRB oversight of this project is not necessary.  If 

the proposed project should change, the RSRB must be notified immediately to re-evaluate whether or 
not your project requires RSRB review and approval. 

This research meets HIPAA regulations by: 

   HIPAA does not apply 

Kathleen Buckwell, Sr. Human Subjects Protection Specialist, RSRB                     Date: 11/27/2012  

 

The Department of Health and Human Services has approved a Federalwide Assurance (FWA) with the University of 
Rochester (FWA9386), which is in effect through August 23, 2017. 
265 Crittenden Blvd. - Box CU420628, Suite: 1-250 
Rochester, New York 14642 
(585) 275-2388 
DO NOT REPLY TO THIS EMAIL 
For questions or to provide a response, please go into the RSRB Online Submission System (ROSS) or contact your RSRB 
Specialist: RSRB staff page. 
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